
 
 
 

TO: PE24031 Investigation File 
 

DATE: August 6, 2025 
 

RE: Notice of Confidential Response to Follow Up Email of 7/1/2025 
 
 
 

The response to the Office of Defect Investigation’s July 1, 2025 follow up email to IR PE24031-02 to 
Tesla in this investigation was received during meetings with Tesla last week and is subject to a request 
for confidential treatment pursuant to 49 C.F.R. Part 512, Confidential Business Information. Since the 
request for confidential treatment covers the response in its entirety, no public version of the response 
is available. See 49 U.S.C. § 30167; 49 C.F.R. Part 512, Subpart E. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


